
 

 

 

Date: December 31, 2024 

To 

BSE Limited, 
The Department of Corporate Services, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400 001. 
 

Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window under the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015. 

Ref.: Tulive Developers Limited (Scrip Code-505285) 

 

Dear Sir, 

This is to inform you that in accordance with the Code of Conduct to regulate, monitor and 
report trading by insiders of the Company and pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to time, read with BSE Circular number 
LIST/COMP/01/2019-20 dated April 02, 2019, the trading window for dealing in shares of the 
Company shall remain closed from Wednesday, January 1, 2025 till 48 hours after the 
declaration of un-audited financial results for the quarter ended December 31, 2024. 
 

Kindly take the same on record  

Thanking You. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For TULIVE DEVELOPERS LIMITED 

 

 

ATUL GUPTA 

DIRECTOR 

DIN: 01608328 
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